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9th October 2018 

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION LETTER October 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I wrote to you on 27th September 2018 to invite nominations for the vacancy for a parent governor. 

I am delighted to say that there has been a good response and there are 2 candidates for the one 

vacancy. This means we must now hold a ballot. 

Attached to this letter is: 

 a ballot paper with the names of the candidates (in alphabetical order) 

 a copy of the personal statements from the candidates who are; 

Catherine Fullalove 

Martin McNulty 

 

You may vote for up to ONE of the candidates. Each parent can submit one ballot paper, regardless of the 

number of pupils you have attending the school. As indicated on the ballot paper you should vote by 

marking an X alongside the name of the parent you support. 

 

Once you have marked the ballot paper you should seal it in the envelope. This should then be put 

in the ballot box, which can be found which can be found School Office Reception by Wednesday 

17th October 2018.  

 

If it is not possible for you to vote in person, please return to the following address:  

Broadstone Hall Primary School,  

Broadstone Hall Road South,  

Heaton Chapel,  

Stockport,  

SK4 5JD 

 

The election will be decided by a simple majority of votes cast. In the event of a tie, lots will be drawn. 

 

When the election has been completed I will let you know the outcome. If in the meantime you have any 

queries, please contact the School Office. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Simon Langley 

Headteacher 
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PARENT GOVERNOR BALLOT PAPER October 2018 

 
There is one vacancy for parent governor. You may vote for ONE candidate only. 

DO NOT vote more than once for each/any candidate, as this would make your voting paper null & void. 

 

Candidates’ Personal Statements 

 

Catherine Fullalove 

I wish to be considered for the position of Parent Governor because I feel I have many skills and qualities to 

offer the school.  

I have an excellent working knowledge of the primary education system; I work part time as a Key Stage 

Two teacher in a Stockport primary school. I have a very clear understanding of the pressures and 

challenges facing schools.  

I would relish the opportunity to help support Broadstone Hall to drive forward academic progress whilst 

ensuring the pupils have as many curricular and extra-curricular opportunities as possible so they can fully 

develop as young people.  

My daughter has just in started Reception and I am very keen to be involved in the school in order to 

support her education and help Broadstone Hall be the best that it can be for the whole school community.  

I have undertaken some reading around the role of parent governor to ensure I understand what would be 

expected of me and I feel that I have the skills, motivation and time to dedicate to the role.  

Martin McNulty 

I am an engineering consultant at one of the UK’s largest and oldest firms.  

My position is that of vibration and vibro-acoustic specialist and I lead a team of highly skilled staff 

responsible for solving complex engineering problems.  

Every day I use a combination of measurement systems, bespoke computational modelling and award 

winning research to serve our clients. From this, I understand that an early grasp of STEM subjects reaps 

rewards in later life.  

I would love to bring my technical, teaming-building, project management and business development skills 

to the role and would be happily give my time to fulfil my governorship duties.  

I do hope that the board consider me suitable for the role.  

I also make a nice brew!   

 
 
 
 

 


